MILLIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Rambagh, Purnea

NOTICE Date: 12/11/2020

All the faculties, staffs and students of MIT Purnea are hereby informed that the
College will be remain closed on the occasion of Deepawali, Chitragupta puja,
Bhaiya Dooj and Chhath Puja from 14/11/2020 to 21/11/2020 and the college
will re-open on 23/11/2020 as usual.

Further it is also notified that, due to the Winter Season the College working hour
is rescheduled which is 09:40 a.m to 04: 10 p.m with effect from 23/11/2020.

“Wish you all HAPPY DEEPAWALI on behalf of Management”

Principal’ In-charge
pt, Bumes
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Copy to information:

\I/Hon’ble Director MET, Purnea
Hon’ble Asst. Director MET, Purnea
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IT Section, MIT
Notice Board
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